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Expanding Opportunities         Supporting Innovation       Opening Minds 
   

Winter 2025 
 
Dear Business Owner, 
 
The success of the Stonington Public Schools is grounded in the people who support them. 
The Stonington Education Fund’s mission for 29 years has been to support and encourage 
our talented teachers and staff by providing grants to support educational activities beyond 
the limits of the school budget. SEF relies solely on contributions from individuals and 
businesses in our community, and your support can make a big difference in our schools.   
 
Each year we hold an Education Celebration, a fun-filled evening that raises money for our 
cause. Corporate sponsors are an important component to making this fundraiser our most 
beneficial of the year. We are planning a night of “Cocktails for a Cause” at Mix Rooftop Bar 
and Restaurant on April 24th in Mystic, and we are seeking your support to help make this 
year’s event the most profitable event to date.   
 
As a corporate sponsor, your organization will be recognized at the event, on our website, 
in printed literature and our social media page. Corporate sponsorships start at just $250 
and 100% of your tax-deductible donation directly supports the Stonington Public School 
system! Your donation will benefit each student in our district! 
 
One Apple Sponsors - $250  
Two Apple Sponsors - $500  
Three Apple Sponsors - $750  
Four Apple Sponsors - $1,000+  
 
Your dedicated support is invaluable to our ongoing mission to promote excellence in 
Stonington Public Schools through innovation and expanding opportunities for our children.   
 
We hope that you will help us reach our goal by making a tax-deductible contribution (Tax 
ID 06-1421749). The SEF is a 501(c)(3). If you have any questions, or would like more 
information, visit our website at www.stoningtoneducationfund.net or contact me at (860) 
449-4600, or via email at christinakorinek@yahoo.com.  
 
With Gratitude, 

 
Christina Korinek 
President 
 


